



## Financial Aid

Durban University of Technology Library Basement Berea, 96 Steve Biko Road, Durban, 4001, South Africa P O Box 1334, Durban, 4000, South Africa

Tel: +27 (31) 373-2768 Email: absolomm@dut.ac.za

www.dut.ac.za

17 January 2023

## **Urgent Communication: NSFAS 2023 Returning Students**

**Dear Students** 

NSFAS is currently updating their system and migrating all your information from the old to the new system. For this process to be carried out successfully, NSFAS has created 2023 applications for all returning students.

NSFAS have notified our unit that there are returning students that are withdrawing these applications, kindly refrain from this.

Please note if you have withdrawn your application, you will not be funded for 2023. You are therefore urged to reapply for NSFAS funding before the 31st January 2023.

Kind Regards

Financial Aid Team

